
Autism Awareness NEPA is thrilled to have such an awesome turnout for Volunteers! 

Our goals for this event include; 

SAFETY, AUTISM AWARENESS, & FUN 
Please read the following guidelines; 

• Volunteers are scheduled from 4-8:30pm and will be participating in setup, the event    

itself, and cleanup as well. Please plan to be there for the duration of the event.  

• PREPARE FOR HIGH WINDS & COLD WEATHER - This is a rain, snow, sleet, or shine 

event. Please be prepared for anything including inclement weather. 

• Every person must wear a mask, gaiter, or shield - no exceptions. 

• No direct contact with Treaters please. We are setting the example. 

• We have designated spots for volunteers, please stay within proximity to your space to 

keep things moving steadily. 

• Monitoring the safety precautions is our number one goal. If  you see someone not      

complying with the rules for the event, kindly request they do so. If  they choose to remain 

being unsafe, notify AANEPA staff to address the situation.  

• Bathrooms are available for any person on site. We will have set routes to the bathroom to 

maintain safety for our Trunkers and Volunteers. Treater vehicles should drive to the 

bathroom area to avoid walking across the event.  

• All volunteers must be festive in some way. Costumes, masks, whatever you prefer. You 

will not only be there to help move cars along, but to also add to the ambiance at such a 

great time of year. AANEPA will provide identifying materials for volunteers and staff. 

• Volunteers may consist of adults and students starting at 16 with anyone under the age of 

18 providing parental consent located in the volunteer sign-up form at this link. 

• We ask that all volunteers are comfortable with giving information and being proactive in 

keeping the event safe for everyone in attendance. 

• HAVE FUN. Dance. Be silly. Take lots of photos. Make the families smile.  

Can’t wait to see your spooky self! 

Email us at autismawareness.nepa@gmail.com with any questions or call Lindsay at 570-814-5341.  

https://forms.gle/XGW5pUS8tGyd4Vvd9

